· NASSA has met three times since the start of the semester to discuss our upcoming events, the first of which is a Research Brunch, on October 14th.
· The budget for the event has been established and all details have been finalized, including room booking, confirmation with professors, and menu. 
· NASSA’s VP Academic, Hannah, has written out extensive plans to present to the Chairs of the program regarding the curriculum and the incorporation of courses on Latin America into the core curriculum. A meeting date with the Chairs is in the process of being finalized.
· NASSA is looking forward to hosting an election viewing party with Professor Velk on election night. 
· Our next meeting will be Thursday, October 13th, in the McGill ghetto.
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